
Lakeview Kids’ Ministry Reopening Game Plan 

This is a tentative plan for the reopening of Sunday morning children’s ministry. The dates 

are flexible based on how the local government recommends reopening. Families are 

encouraged to watch the livestream of Sunday services if they: 1) feel uncomfortable 

about attending in person 2) have symptoms of illness 3) recently travelled outside of 

Idaho. No parent with a child showing symptoms of sickness will be allowed to check 

their child into children’s programming. 

• May 31, June 7 –  

o Families sit together during worship service. Packets handed out to families with materials for 

young children. 

o Written weekly PK/kids’ devotion and kids’ minute during the service 

• June 14, June 21 –  

o Nursery care available for ages 4 and under during the Sunday services. 

▪ These will be divided into three rooms, the nursery, mother’s room, and PK room. 

▪ The surfaces will be cleaned between services. 

▪ Toys will be used for only one service. A new set of toys will be swapped out between 

services. All toys will all be cleaned prior to the following week 

▪ Parents will put diaper bag items in a zip loc bag from their home or one provided by the 

church. 

o Ages 5 and up will sit with their families during the service. Packets handed out to families with 

materials for young children. 

o Written weekly PK/kids’ devotion and kids’ minute during the service 

• June 28, and following – Earliest opening date for children’s Sunday School. By this date, government 

restrictions will be eased to a point near to pre-COVID conditions. 

o Children’s Sunday School for nursery through 5th grade will open. 

o Child check-in may be done away from the child drop off point to reduce crowding if necessary. 

o Nursery, Pre-K church, and children’s church will reconvene during the services with the 

following alterations. 

▪ Greater spacing will be allocated for seating in PK/Kids’ church. 

▪ Games and crafts will be tailored to minimize germ spread. 

▪ Snacks will be administered in nursery and PK. Careful attention will be paid by 

volunteers to ensure that kids are not swapping snacks or touching another child’s 

food/drink. This is necessitated as children will be on campus for several hours. 

o We will explore the necessity of an online kids’ ministry component based on the perceived 

need at this time. The Kids’ Minute during the service will be done every family worship Sunday. 


